Barnwell County Career Center
5214 Reynolds Road
Blackville, SC 29817

BCCC Board Meeting Minutes

Regular Meeting
David Augustine October 18, 2021 Telephone (803) 259-5512
Director 6:00 PM Fax (803) 541-4701
Board Members Present: Ex Officio Members Present:

Mrs. Becky Huggins
Ms. Teresa Hughes
Mrs. Shelby Broomfield
Mr. David Reuis

Mrs. Doris Young

Mrs. Cathy Smith

Also Present: Mr. David Augustine, Director and Mrs. Angela Overton, Business Manager.
Mrs. Huggins called the meeting to order.
Mr. Augustine gave the invocation and led the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Director advised the Board that the media had been given notice of the meeting in compliance
with the freedom of information act and a notice had been posted at the Center.

Mrs. Smith made a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Mr. Reuis made a second. The
motion carried.

There were no comments from the public.

Mrs. Hughes made a motion to approve the minutes of the September 20, 2021 meeting as
presented. Mrs. Broomfield made a second. The motion carried.

Mrs. Young made a motion to approve the Second Reading CGG-R COVID-19 Related
Leave (Staff). Mrs. Broomfield seconded the motion. The motion carried

Mr. Augustine stated that the Welding Instructor turned in his resignation. He stated that
the instructor’s last day would be October 22, 2021. Mr. Augustine stated that he has
posted the job and has received several applications. This was for information only and no
action was taken.

Mr. Reuis made a motion to accept the Financial Report as information only. Mrs.
Broomfield made a second. The motion carried.
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The Director stated that he attended a CTEA roundtable meeting at the SCASA building in
Columbia on October 21. 2021. He stated that the meeting consisted of directors and state
department personnel from around the state discussing how to move forward with COVID in the
CTE schools. He stated that the state department also gave updates on student certifications.

The Director stated that he attended a luncheon at Augusta State University on October 6" to meet
with Army representatives for our area as a meet and greet. He stated the Army gave a
presentation to show how students can benefit from the Army and how the Army can give the
students an opportunity to start a career.

The Director stated that on October 13" a representative from The People Sentinel newspaper
came to the Career Center to interview Mr. Still, the mechatronics students, and himself for a story
on the new Mechatronics program.

The Director stated that on October 14™ Phoenix Manufacturing visited the school and conducted a
presentation to our students about manufacturing jobs and opportunities at their facility.

The next regular schedule Board meeting was scheduled for Monday, November 15, 2021 at
6:00pm. The meeting will be conducted in person unless a change is needed. Mrs. Huggins stated
that a special called virtual may need to be called if a suitable candidate is found for the Welding
Instructor position.

With a motion from Mrs. Smith and a second by Mrs. Young, the meeting was adjourned at

6:31PM.
Shelby goomﬁeld, S¥retary




